AH Committee

From: Mason, Mark <mark@pacsource.com>

Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 6:36 AM

To: AH Committee

Subject: OLOWALU HOUSING FOR OWNER OCCUPANTS

Dear Committee,

As a Maui business owner for 30 years, | have known Peter Martin and his development company throughout
this time. His developments are excellent and create wonderful neighborhoods for Maui working class
families. 1 am very supportive of his new development in Olowalu. It will be affordable and beautiful and built
with a focus on design and quality. Please provide your support. Thank you very much.

Mark Mason
Regional Manager - Hawaii
Mark@Pacsource.com



